
 

 

Dear friends in Reigate & Banstead, 
we would like to send you warm greetings from Eschweiler for 
Christmas. We hope you are all well and you are going to 
celebrate with your families. 
At the same time, we would like to wish you all the best for the 
New Year 2024. The last few years have brought many worries. 
Let's hope that things will change for the better in the new year. 
We are already thinking about our big anniversary in 2025 and 
are really, really looking forward to seeing you again in 
Eschweiler - after such a long time. 
May you be blessed this Christmas. 
We greet you all in this spirit and in friendship - the 
Eschweiler Partnership Association.  
 


